

## Boy Scout Troop 744

First Congregational Christian Church P.O. Box 2002 1863 S. Park Drive Reidsville, NC 27320 Phone (336) 349-6292





## **Dear Parents**

I would like to take this time and tell you about a few things coming up in the next few months.

1. It has come to the time of the year for us to register again. The cost will be \$29 this year to cover the registration. The following is the breakdown of the cost:

??	Registration	\$ 7.00
??	Insurance	\$ 1.00
??	Boy's Life	\$ 9.00
??	Troop Dues	\$12.00
	Total	\$29.00
	Due by May 21, 2002	

- 2. We have planned our canoe trip for May 17-19 at Hanging Rock. The cost for this depends on the patrol's food cost. We are planning that the cost will be around \$25 if your son uses a canoe and \$30 if they get a kayak.
- 3. Summer camp is right behind all of this. We will be going to camp on June 23<sup>rd</sup> and return June 29<sup>th</sup>. The cost of camp will be \$130 this year. The Troop has made some money and will contribute \$30 towards this, so camp will cost \$100. The money for camp is due June 18<sup>th</sup>. Camp is an invaluable resource for advancement and is needed for some merit badges.

This plans look to be full of fun and adventure and makes Scouting what it is, so if money is a problem please feel free to contact me or David about some assistance. Money should not be the reason for a Scout not to attend.

If you have any questions please feel free to call David Ellington 349-8284 or Jimmie Ellington, work 348-1202, home 349-4616.

Sincerely

Jimmie Ellington

